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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear ACSS students and families, 

 

Next week is Grad Week at ACSS!  On Monday, our graduates will have a busy day re-

hearsing the graduation ceremony, engaging in the Grad Walk through Parkside Elemen-

tary, Shortreed Elementary, and Betty Gilbert Middle, all the while wearing their graduation 

gowns.  In the evening, of course, the main event of the 2023 graduation ceremony will 

happen at 6:00 at the Christian Life Assembly Amphitheatre.  On Friday, the graduating 

class will celebrate together with a formal banquet at the Clarion Inn Ballroom in Ab-

botsford.  We are very excited for Grad 23! 

 

Before we resume our graduation conversation, we do have information to share with our 

parents and families regarding administration changes at ACSS for 2023-2024.  Please 

know that: 

 

Mr. Palichuk will be moving to Vanguard Secondary School to be the principal there.  Re-

placing Mr. Palichuk will be Mr. Virinder Braich who is presently a vice-principal at Brooks-

wood Secondary School. 

 

Mr. Kilvert will be moving to Langley Secondary School to be one of the vice-principals 

there.  Replacing Mr. Kilvert will be Mr. Powell, who is presently a vice-principal at D.W. 

Poppy Secondary School. 

 

Mr. Kilvert and I are both very appreciative of the support we have had from our commu-

nity over the past two and a half years.  A lot of our time here was influenced by the 

COVID pandemic, and we are glad to now see schooling resume post-pandemic in excit-

ing ways.  Both Mr. Kilvert and I will send farewell messages to our students, parents, and 

families before the school year ends.  Right now, we are excited to focus on Grad 23 and 

a strong finish to the school year with all our students and staff. 
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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE cont’d. 

This past week was another eventful week!  The Student Council election hap-

pened on Tuesday, the Scholarship Luncheon, and the year-end music concert 

both happened Wednesday, and the Rec Leadership class led by Ms. Haber did 

an outstanding job coordinating the Relay for Life event!  Thank you to all the stu-

dents, parents, families, and staff who assisted with these events. 

Music Concert 
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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE cont’d. 

Scholarship Luncheon – The Gord Stewart Award 
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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE cont’d. 

Relay For Life 

Wishing everyone in our community a wonder-

ful weekend.  Thank you for reading this week’s 

newsletter. 

 

For the most up-to-date information regarding 

school events and happenings please see the 

following school media sites: 

 

Website:  www.acsstotems.ca 

Instagram – @acss.totems 

Facebook - @aldergrovecommunitysecondary 

Twitter - @acsstotems 

 

Mr. M. Palichuk 

Principal 

Aldergrove Community Secondary School 

http://www.acsstotems.ca
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2023 Upcoming Dates 
 

June 

June 12 — Graduation Ceremonies 

June 16 — Strawberry Tea and Prom 

June 16 — Grad Banquet 

June 19 — Athletics Awards Evening 

June 20 — Academic Awards Evening 

June 22  — Last day of classes 

June 29 — Final Report Card 
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Mike the Reptile Guy brought a bunch of animals for all our Science students to 

interact with on Wednesday. This presentation was made possible with the help 

of the PAC.  
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